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From:   
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:49 AM
To: 'cssc@parliament.qldgov.au' <cssc@parliament.qldgov.au>
Subject: I DO NOT Want an Extension to the Emergency Bill until 31st October 2022
 

Dear Committee,

I do not want an Extension of the Emergency Bill as it is not needed

anymore.

The original Emergency Bill was granted based on a predicted death rate

from the Alpha and Delta variants.

Current data shows that the original modelling overestimated COVID

deaths and infection numbers.

The extension of powers is based on these estimated COVID deaths and

infection numbers in Queensland.

The Government's own modelling shows any peak has now passed and the

health data demonstrates any extension is not warranted and should NOT be

granted.

There are no sensible justifications for the extension of these powers

whether for health safety, on economic grounds, civil liberties, mental

health or any other metrics.

The potential for continued discrimination via these emergency powers is

unacceptable to any democratic society.

Given the current flooding emergency, Queenslanders have had enough.

There can now be no justifications for these mandates to continue by placing

further burdens on Queenslanders.
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Leon Robinson
Accountant

 
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

The information contained in this email and any attachment is confidential and may
contain legally privileged or copyright material. It is intended only for the use of the
addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are not permitted to
disseminate, distribute or copy this email or any attachments. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your
system. I do not represent or warrant that this transmission is secure or virus free. Before
opening any attachment you should check for viruses. My liability is limited to resupplying
any email and attachments.
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